
Mayor Rogers, 

 

The Memorial Day Committee has decided NOT to run the events for 
2020 due to our concern for the health and safety of our village 
residents, our parade participants, judges, Parade Marshals, 
bystanders, etc.  Our main concern is being the activity which could 
cause someone to contract the virus and pass it along to another who 
may be more susceptible to a negative outcome. 

 

We thank the Village leadership for your continued support of our 
annual activities for Memorial Day and wish you all to stay well and safe 
travels. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Wayne P. Sorrentino 

Chairman 


